
keep what we are comfortable 
with and change what need to 
be changed.   With due nomina-
tion procedures those who seek 
re-elections and are not object-
ed to by the other Lions get re-
elected.  The theme of PDG 
John Harrison --- “Be the 
change you want to see” carries 
more or less the same implica-
tions.  In other words, we 
change what we want to change 
and what we need to change. 
 
This year, the major changes in 
Sydney Chinese Lions are the 
incorporation of a Membership 
Chairperson and two Member-
ship Directors.  It is crystal 
clear that “to enthuse existing 
members, recruit new members” 
is one of the major directions 
of Sydney Chinese Lions.  Syd-
ney The Club’s ambition to grow 
its member’s roll from the cur-
rent 130 plus to 200 is well set.  
For a Service Organization 
whose motto is “We Serve”, its 
achieve-ments and success 
clearly depend on the number 
and calibre of its members and 
their efforts.  Of course, we 
should not forget the im-
portance of direction  setting 
by its leaders and their leader-
ship in following them through.   
 
If this sounds inward looking we 
observe that Past President 
Lion Dr Anthony Cheung has now 
been elected as the 2nd Vice 
District Governor of Lions Dis-
trict 201 N5.  He was inducted 
at the District Changeover last 
weekend.  Sydney Chinese Lions 
President Mei Cheng has 
pledged hers and the full sup-
port of her Club for the activi-
ties of N5.  For instance, the 
500 Trees Planting Project had 
accounted for half of the tar-

For the Chinese, 2012 is the 
year of the Dragon.  Of the 
twelve Chinese zodiac crea-
tures, only the Dragon can bring 
upon changes.  The Dragon, 
however, does not change into 
other animals.  It effects 
changes to its environment.  It 
brings and dispatches the wind 
and clouds; and rain and thun-
der.  The changes it brings can 
be quick and sudden.   
 
The year of the Dragon is 
therefore a year of environmen-
tal changes and I don’t mean 
global warming.  Sixty years 
ago, in another year of the 
Dragon, Elizabeth Windsor be-
came Queen as her father had 
no male heir.  This year of the 
Dragon, Britain has announced a 
change of her laws that even if 
the first born of Kate Middle-
ton shall be female, this heir 
will be first in line in the suc-
cession of throne.  
 
The word Changeover suggests 
total systematic changes.  For 
Lion Clubs, changeovers are 
more systematic than total.  
Systematic, in the sense that in 
many cases the former 1st Vice 
District Governor becomes the 
District Governor and so on.  
Not at all total, in the sense 
that many office-bearers are re
-elected to the same positions 
so long as the by-laws allow.  
All the re-elections comply with 
the by-laws as there is no man-
datory maximum to the number 
of terms in many cases.  The re-
elections are therefore legal 
and democratic.  
 
To change or not to change?  
Alternatively, what to change 
and what to keep is the ques-
tion.  The answer is simple.  We 

get of 1,000 pledged by IPDG 
Stephen Coleman for the Dis-
trict.  In the coming years, 
President Mei’s pledge of sup-
port for the District will mani-
fest into further “reaching out” 
to support other Lion Clubs and 
projects in the District. 
 
I am fully convinced that the 
changes the year of the Dragon 
brings to the Sydney Chinese 
Lions are all for the better.  
 
By Lion Henry Leung 
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Dear Lion Mei, 
 
I am happy to welcome you to your year as a Lion leader and am 
proud to stand beside you In a World of Service. It will be an excit-
ing year in which we honor our Lions heritage and take on new 
challenges. We will strive for excellence in our traditional missions 
of service. I will also be asking you to do some things that Lions 
have never done before and call on all Lions to be agents of 
change. Our clubs and our association must evolve to meet the 
changing needs of our communities and the world. 
 
As an educator, I am especially excited to introduce the Reading 
Action Program (RAP). Education - especially the ability to read 
and write - empowers individuals and communities to shape their 
own futures. Yet nearly a quarter of the world's population cannot 
read this sentence. We Lions can multiply our impact by encourag-
ing literacy and providing the means for people - especially young 
children - to learn to read. There are many ways to get involved in 
RAP and I ask you to make it a priority throughout the year. 
 
Growing up in Indiana, the Midwest region of the United States, I have been interested in 
the worldwide Indianapolis 500 auto race. I am impressed by the dedication, preparation 
and teamwork of the racing teams. I think of our club and district teams in the same regard. 
To run a race you must have a road map or a plan. I ask that each club use the Club Excel-
lence Awardand district to use the District Governor Team Excellence Awardto achieve suc-
cess. As with pit stops in racing I will also ask your club and district to pause briefly four 
times this year for intensive self-evaluation. I strongly believe that the step-by-step ap-
proach of these "pit-stops" will foster the excellence we seek to better serve the world. 
 
Thank you in advance for all you will do and I hope that you look forward to the next 12 
months with as much enthusiasm as I. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wayne A. Madden 

International President   

 
 
 
Sydney Chinese Lions are privileged and honoured to have in-

ducted  

International President Wayne Madden as Associ- ate Member 
on 7 July 2011 

 
 

Wayne Madden 

International President 2012-13 

International President 
Wayne Madden 
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Wayne Madden 

International President 2012-13 (contd) 

Global Service Action Campaign 
 

Since their inception in 2010, the Global Service Action Campaigns have touched the lives of more than 
36 million people. Keep this positive momentum moving by preparing your clubs and districts for the 
Engaging Our Youth campaign in August. You can: 
  
• Implement a reading program at a school or library 

• Organize a job fair for young people 
• Hold a seminar on social media safety 
  
Be sure to document your projects on the Lions Services Activity Report for a chance to be among 10 
projects featured weekly in the World of Service Weekly Project Spotlight. 

Reading Action Program 
 

One of my first official acts was to sign an agreement to collaborate with the U.S. Agency for 
International Development to improve early childhood reading in developing nations. This agreement 
brings Lions Clubs International into alliance with the All Children Reading initiative established by 
USAID, the Australian Agency for International Development, World Vision and others to improve the 
reading skills of 100 million children by 2015. The agreement, signed at the international convention in 
Busan, the Republic of Korea, ensures that LCI's Reading Action Program and All Children Reading will 
collaborate effectively in targeted countries. 

Club Officers 
 

Pit Stop One 
This year's four recommended Pit Stops provide a practical, step-by-step process for ensuring that your 
club is as strong and effective as it can possibly be. The first Pit Stop, focusing on setting goals and 
making plans, receiving feedback from members, improving communication with members and the 
community, and inviting new members to join, is also the best first step your club can take in the 
pursuit of the Club Excellence Award. See the full checklist of activities that should be completed by 
the end of September at Club Pit Stop Checklist. 

District Teams 
 

Pit Stop One 
Striving for the Club Excellence Award and the District Governor Team Excellence Award are effective 
ways to ensure that both district operations and the clubs under your leadership are as strong and 
effective as they can be. This year's four recommended Pit Stops provide a practical, step-by-step 
process that will help drive your district toward excellence. Pit Stop One, which should be completed 
by the end of September, focuses on encouraging clubs to participate in worldwide service initiatives, 
helping clubs that need support and setting goals for the district governor team. See the full checklist 
of activities at District Pit Stop Checklist. 
Fast Start Awards 
The best way to ensure a strong finish is with a fast start! The 2012-2013 World of Service Fast Start 
Awards will recognize district governors who achieve strong membership results in the first four months 
of their terms. District governors who charter two new clubs or achieve a positive net growth in 
membership will be recognized at the Cruising Speed Level. District governors who charter five new 
clubs AND achieve positive net growth will be recognized at the Passing Speed Level. 
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Dear Lion Mei,  
 
I am so excited to now address you as the Chairperson of our 
Foundation. I know what great things this Foundation has 
done in the past and what it can do in the future through the 
support of Lions. And, because of this, I believe in our Foun-
dation. 
 
This year, I am looking forward to all the important projects 
we will complete and all the people we will help through our 
Foundation. After all, we have already saved the sight of 30 
million people through SightFirst, positively impacted 12 mil-
lion young people through Lions Quest, given over US$88 mil-
lion for disaster relief since the Foundation began and met 
countless humanitarian needs through partnerships and pro-
jects. 
 
Lions are leaders in service. Let this new Lions year be an op-
portunity to set new goals for your club and for your district. 
One program that I encourage you to support is the One Shot, 
One Life: Lions Measles Initiative. Together, we can make 
the lives of millions of children worldwide better through needed measles vaccina-
tions. I believe in the power of Lions and our Foundation to help eliminate measles. 
 
I am not the only one who believes this. Dr. Margaret Chan, Director-General of the 
World Health Organization, spoke at our International Convention in Busan, Korea. 
She spoke of how measles is a leading cause of childhood blindness in the developing 
world and can be prevented through an inexpensive vaccine. She also spoke of the 
respect Lions have earned through service, and our power to make a difference by 
supporting measles vaccinations. 
 
We are halfway to our goal of raising US$10 million dollars, but still must meet the 
challenge grant from the Gates Foundation. Thank you to those who have donated. 
Now, I encourage all Lions to help reach that goal and immunize 157 million children 
this year alongside our partners. You can make a donation online. Just US$1 can 
make a difference in the life of a child. 
 

Wing-Kun Tam 

Chairperson, Lions Clubs International Foundation 

 

Sydney Chinese Lions are privileged and honoured to have inducted  
International President Wing-Kun Tam as Associate Member on 26 June 2010 

A Message from Chairperson 

Lions Clubs International Foundation 

Wing-Kun Tam 
Chair, LCIF 
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Congratulations  
to the Lions Club of Sydney Chinese Inc 

for having International President Wayne Madden, 
 Immediate Past International President Wing-Kun Tam 

International Fist Vice President Barry Palmer  
International Second Vice President Joe Preston,  
Past International President Sid Scruggs III & 

Past International Director Tapani Rahko 
enrolled as its Associate Members. 

 

A Gentle Reminder  
The 2012-13 fees were due on 30 June 2012. 

If you are yet to pay the $150,  
please do so at your earliest convenience. 

By Direct Transfer:  BSB: 012 071 (ANZ Bank) 

 A/C Number: 197614021 
 A/C Name: The Lions Club of Sydney Chinese Inc 
 

By Cheque:  in favour of The Lions Club of Sydney Chinese Inc 

 Post cheque to PO Box K422, Haymarket NSW 2000 
  
 

Congratulations 
to Past President Dr Anthony Cheung JP on his installation 

as 
Second Vice District Governor of Lions District 201N5. 



 

 
G’day G’day. Probably the two most used words throughout the entire Busan Con-
vention. The words were a puzzle to some nations at first but towards the end it 
was pretty common lingo. 
 
First, I would like to congratulate Immediate Past District 
Governor Steve and his Cabinet on their efforts over the last 
year. I am already realising how unrelenting and time con-
suming the work of a District Governor can be. It fills my 
days and I am semi retired; I also have the assistance of a 
wife. How much greater therefore was Steve’s task, without 
such assistance and working full time. I truly do not know 
how he coped. And Steve not only fulfilled the organizational 
side of District Governor, but also became known for making 
himself available to assist at club projects near and far. If a 
club needed an extra hand on the BBQ – Steve was there; if 
equipment needed transporting – Steve was there with the 
truck; if someone needed encouragement or a listening ear – 
Steve was there. Well done Steve, I’m pleased to say, my 
friend, and a friend to all in the district. 
 
A special thanks to all of those who have wished me well for the coming year. Judith 
and I are looking forward to meeting as many of you as possible in our Club visits. 
I’m not sure how many Clubs she will be accompanying me as she also has a business 
to run but I’m sure most of you will get to meet her. 
 
Well, travelling was great but it’s also great to be back. We had six full days in Bei-
jing before the convention. Our thanks got to Wendy Lin of Sydney Chinese Lions 
who did an excellent job of arranging accommodation and a tour guide for us. 3 Dis-
trict Governors Elect plus wives, add one Cabinet Secretary (Jennifer) and a female 
friend of the DGE from the Gold Coast, bonded together in true Lions fashion and 
had a wonderful exciting time. One thing that fascinates me though is why would a 
person risk life and limb trying to cross any road in Beijing. We absolutely loved Bei-
jing from the Temples to the Forbidden City to the Great Wall (which I climbed be-
yond the first tower) and to all of the little back street markets where some of the 
produce left a little to be desired, but we found the people really warm, friendly 
and caring. 
 
On to Korea; Busan is a beautiful modern city, not that I managed to see much of it 
as I was heavily involved with training prior to, and then in attendance during the 
Convention. We were expected to be in full uniform by 7.30am each day but we did 
enjoy our 6:00pm drinks and nibbles. The Convention started with the Parade of Na-
tions and the Aussie’s received a wonderful reception from the bystanders, especial-
ly the children receiving the clip-on Koalas. President Tam was his usual lovable self 
and delighted to announce that his 1 million tree initiative resulted in over 13 mil-
lion trees being planted, “WOW”. The entertainment during the Convention was ab-
solutely spectacular.  Incoming President Wayne Madden and his wife Linda hail 
from Auburn, Indiana, USA and Wayne’s passion is the Indianapolis 500. He managed 
to get us fully revved up for a great year with his theme of “A World of Service”. He 
also has another passion and that is literacy. One in four people throughout the 
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world cannot read or write. Literacy is defined as being able to sign one’s own name 
and read at the level of a 10 year old. President Wayne wants to provide resources 
to improve world literacy. Consider our global projects; “Sight First 2” together with 
the Measles Immunization Campaign which Lions are conducting in conjunction with 
The Bill Gates Foundation called “One Shot, One Life”. Then include LCIF’s response 
to the recent devastation throughout the Globe, and now add the “Literacy Pro-
ject”. Lions really do provide “A World of Service”. 
 
My theme for the year is “Reach Out”. This has many meanings. I would like Clubs 
and Members to interact. On one side, we need to reach out to help one another; 
with ideas; with suggestions; with projects; with membership, and let’s not forget 
fellowship and fun. On the other side we need not to be too proud to reach out and 
ask for assistance with membership, ideas and suggestions. We need to work as a 
team. The District has resources but we have to re-awaken and stimulate these re-
sources into action. We have a good District but we need to become a GREAT DIS-
TRICT TEAM. I know we can do it. But the question is as Past President Tam often 

asked: - “Do you believe we can”? Because I do!! 
 

Message from 
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WELCOME & THANKS 

We welcome a new District Governor Greg Dunn for 2012-13 and I thank 
DG Greg for asking me to be on Cabinet and I hope to assist Club Officers 
throughout the year. I take this opportunity to thank outgoing Cabinet Sec-
retary John for his work during 2011-12. Throughout the year I will provide 
a monthly email to all clubs and a link to the website if any more infor-
mation is available there. In particular I ask club Secretaries – please try to 
be responsive to emails you will receive throughout the year from all club 
and district officers. We are all volunteers and lead busy lives, so be mind-
ful of this. Remember to “Reach Out” from time to time for assistance. 

DISTRICT 201N5 WEBSITE 

The District 201N5 website has been updated and expanded with lots of 
helpful information and links. We recommend that you go to 
www.lionsclubssydney.org.au and do some exploring. Club officers will find 
many helpful areas under the Club Administration heading. If you have any 
suggestions on possible further improvements and additions to the content 
on the website just drop an email to the webmaster, PDG John Sim at web-
master@lionsclubssydney.org.au 

PRESIDENTS, SECRETARIES AND TREASURERS IT’S TIME TO “REACH OUT” AND LOGON ! 

Welcome, to all new Presidents, Secretaries and Treasurers for 2012-13, along with our previous Presi-
dents, Secretaries and Treasurers, who are returning for another year. All new users please go to the 
Lions Clubs International website www.lionsclubs.org and click on submit reports, then click on the Li-
ons Club Logo, then proceed to User Name and enter your membership number. Go down to New Us-
er? Click here to register now and answer the questions. If you are a previous user you should be able 
to use last year’s logon. Some clubs still need to appoint a Secretary, Treasurer or Membership Chair-
men, so please advise the Cabinet Secretary as soon as your club appoints or changes any officers. If 
you have any problems with logon, please contact Lion John Sim admin@lionsclubssydney.org.au or 
the Cabinet Secretary for assistance. 

FIRST SEMI-ANNUAL DUES 

The Cabinet Treasurer will be emailing the First Semi-Annual Dues accounts to clubs very soon. Ac-
counts will be payable on or before 15

th
 August to Cabinet Treasurer Trevor Batten, 36 Hutchins 

Cres, Kings Langley 2147 . This account is to be paid immediately upon receipt and the payment rati-
fied at the following Board Meeting. You can email the Cabinet Treasurer cabtre-
as@lionsclubssydney.org.au 

HAMBURG 2013 INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION 

Now that our 2012 Busan International Convention is over, our attention turns towards Hamburg 2013. 

To assist in Multiple District planning for this event Lions Australia have designed a short Club survey to 
determine what sort of attendance we can expect from our Australian Lions. The survey is an electronic 
form and can be found on our District website. The club need only complete the form online and click 
the submit button to have their responses registered. Alternatively they can print and submit the form by 
email to customerservice@lions.org.au or by post at Lions Australia Locked Bag 2000 Newcastle NSW 
2300.  

The survey responses will be collected until 31 July 2012. 

A Memo from 
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The Multiple District is currently in negotiations with a leading travel agent to arrange air packages to 
attend the Lions International Convention in Hamburg, 2013.  

Details will be announced before 3 August 2013, so you may wish to hold off arranging travel until then. 

DISTRICT DIRECTORY 

The Multiple District directory is being distributed and the information relating to N5 is way out of date. 
The ONLY current directory is available on the District website. Please note there are no meeting ven-
ues listed for any clubs in the Multiple District directory, however, we do have meeting venues listed on 
our website. Take note that my home number in the Multiple District directory is incorrect, the correct 
home number is 9636 7318. My suggestion is to print our directory off the District website and stick 
them in the Multiple District directory. 

LEOS UPDATE 

We now have six Leo Clubs in our District. The latest to be added is Norf’k Ailen Leos Club. As some 
Leos are under 18 it has been recommended that all district correspondence be directed to the Leo Liai-
son member from each of the host clubs. Unfortunately, no details will be published in this year ’s Multi-
ple District 201 Lions Directory, as information was required early April. Contact details are in the Dis-
trict 201N5 Directory on our District website for Burwood, Hornsby, Oatley, The Hills, Richmond and 
now Norf’k Ailen. 

DISTRICT GOVERNOR’S DIARY AND OTHER INFORMATION FOR 2012-13 

Various documents are included on the Monthly Communication page for your URGENT attention. 
Have attached ALCCRF July Newsletter and other items of interest. 

ANZI PACIFIC FORUM 

Friday August 31 to Sunday September 2, 2012 at Millennium Hotel, Queenstown, New Zealand. Reg-
istration fee $300. For further details visit www.lionsanzipacificforum.com 

LITHGOW CONVENTION 

The District 201N5 Convention will be held at Lithgow Showground from 16-18 November 2012, hosted 
by the Lions Club of Crestwood Inc. Early Bird discounts will apply if paying all hospitality before August 
1, 2012 (a saving of 20%). Further details are on the District website. 

YOUTH EXCHANGE FAMILIES REQUIRED URGENTLY 

Can you assist Japanese youth who fly into Sydney at 7.05 am on 3 August? Those travelling to host 
families in other states and country regions will depart Sydney the same day on domestic flights.  
The three boys seeking three weeks' hosting are Takahire (aged 17) hobbies reading, games; Yuya 
(Leo) (aged 18) hobbies basketball, table tennis, fishing, music; Takashi (aged 19) hobbies music, vol-
leyball, basketball, rugby needed between 3-24 August, can be accommodated in any state. Contact 
Helen Dalgleish Lions MD201 Youth Exchange Chairperson – Japan for further details on 0408 078 847 or email 
helend222@hotmail.com. 

If you would like to know more about Youth Exchange in our District contact Youth Exchange & Youth Camp Co-
ordinator Gae Bergin youth@lionsclubssydney.org.au 
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REQUESTS FOR ASSISTANCE 

We regularly receive letters for assistance. Please find letters attached for your club’s consid-
eration. 

YOUTH OF THE YEAR 

A reminder to all Clubs about important Youth of the Year dates. Zone Finals to be completed 
in the week starting March 11, 2013. District Final to be held on Saturday, March 23, 2013. 
State Final, hosted by our District N5 to be held on Saturday, April 6, 2013, 7pm at Boronia 
Grove Function Centre, Rawson Street, Epping. 

WESTERN SYDNEY LIONS AGM 

Attended Western Sydney Lions AGM on July 9. 1st Vice District Governor Warren Latham 
chaired the meeting. I was delighted to meet President Shan Chin Su, Secretary Alex Lim, 
Treasurer Kenneth Li and members, who made us most welcome. DG Greg Dunn will be visit-
ing Western Sydney Lions for his DG Visit on Monday, August 6, 2012. 

POST NOMINALS 

It has been brought to my attention that some member’s post nominals (e.g. OAM, AM, AC) 
and titles (e.g. Dr.) and are not included in our District 201N5 Directory. Would club secretar-
ies please check with their members and advise me of any corrections that should be made.  

COMING EVENTS 

Please send in details of various coming events to the Cabinet Secretary to be included in the 
monthly communication, plus they can be listed on the ‘Coming Events’ page of the District 
Website. 

Details of various coming events including those below are now available on the ‘Coming 
Events’ page of the District Website. 

Kind regards, 

 

Lions Clubs District 201N5 Cabinet 
Jennifer Touzel 

Cabinet Secretary 2012-13 

A Memo from 
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President Mei and Award Recipients at Sydney Chinese Lions Changeover 2012 

欢，其乐融融。 
 

其二为凝聚。作为一个以服务社区为宗旨的社团，雪

梨华人狮子会出资出力为公众福利做出了重大贡献，彰显了

华人社团的凝聚力。如果说每一个人都是一盏灯，可以说雪梨

华人狮子会把光明集中起来，来照亮更多的人。很高兴看到换

届晚宴上又有新会员加入，这充分体现了雪梨华人狮子会的

号召力。大家纷纷上台与新会员握手，欢迎新会员。这一幕让

我联想到我入会之后，各位前辈们对我热情友好的欢迎和帮

助。 
 

第三为奉献。除了狮子会本身服务社区之目的外，我

们也可以看到，所有狮子会的活动都是由狮子会员义务组织

并参加的。包括本场晚宴在内。调度有方、井然有序、气氛融

洽，这都离不开幕后工作人员的辛劳。他们奉献了大量的个人

时间和精力来筹划、组织和安排。在此，向本场晚宴以黃雄輝

狮兄 (Lion Bill Wong) 领导的组委会表示感谢。谢谢你们为大

家带来这样一场精彩并成功的晚宴。 
 

和这样一群快乐团结而又乐于奉献的人在一起，怎

能不被这些正面能量所感染呢？我想，这也是雪梨华人狮子

会大家庭愈来愈壮大，愈来愈成功的重要原因之一。 

 

林黎芸狮姐 报导 

2012 年 7 月 11 日周三晚，雪梨华人狮子会在同乐

轩举办了 2012 年度换届晚宴。自从加入狮子会以来，我也陆

续参加了很多活动。而每一次活动，我感受最多的，都是我

们雪梨华人狮子会的正面能量。 
 

不同的人会给别人带来不同的感受。阴郁消沉的人

散发出的往往是负面的能量，跟这样的人在一起，即使不是

直接交流，旁人也会感受到那种消极的气氛，连心情也染上

阴雨天房间的潮湿。与此相反，积极快乐的人会传播正面的

能量。这并非与人的性格完全相关，而在乎人的精神状态。

开朗阳光的性格会让周围的人感受到愉悦欢快，而沉稳内向

的性格也会让人如沐春风。只因和这样的人在一起，你会感

受到乐观向上的情绪。情绪会传播。这也是为什么，快乐的

人在一起，会更加快乐，而不快乐的人在一起，会越来越不

快乐。 
 

我对雪梨华人狮子会的最大观感，就是这是一群散

发正面能量的人，在一起快乐地传播这种正面能量。 
 

我理解的正面能量第一为欢乐。正如这一次的换届

晚宴，虽然有着正式的议题，依然不乏轻松愉悦。本次换届

晚宴贵宾云集之外，更多的是会员们偕同家人好友一起的聚

会。正式程序既有严肃的换届理事宣誓仪式，又有欢乐的月

度生日会员庆祝；既有 Teal Ribbon 蓝丝带学者计划颁奖环

节，又有上年度狮子会成员贡献表彰仪式。整场晚宴宾客皆



We Serve 

Upcoming Events 

P.O. Box K422 

Haymarket NSW 2000 
 

www.sydneychineselions.org.au 

The Lions Club of Sydney Chinese Inc. is a member of Lions 
Clubs International, an international non profit community ser-
vice organization, upholding a common motto "WE SERVE".  To-
day, there are Lions clubs in 207 countries and geographical 
areas all over the world.  In District 201N5, which covers the 
Sydney area and Norfolk Island, there are some 71 clubs with 
around 1,650 members.  Amongst these, there are around 7 
Chinese-based clubs.  Sydney Chinese Lions is the first of these 
Chinese-based clubs chartered in April 1995. 
 
Over the past seventeen years, under the leadership of Presi-
dent Mei Cheng, Past President & 2nd Vice District Governor Dr 
Anthony Cheung and other Past Presidents, in conjunction with 
the relentless effort of its members, and on top of all these, 
the generous donations and sponsorships received from the 
community, the club has donated over $500,000 to a number of 
charities including the Royal Flying Doctor Service of Australia, 
St John (NSW), the Australian Red Cross, Lions Clubs Interna-
tional Foundation, CareFlight, the Sir David Martin Foundation, 
the Fred Hollows Foundation, Westmead and Concord Hospitals, 
the Children's Mobility (Hart Walker) Foundation and the Elder-
ly Australian Chinese Homes.  Thousands have reaped the bene-
fits.  The club is also mindful of the well being and good health 
of our community, hence they have in place their annual health 
seminars, teal ribbon scholarships and traditional Chinese Medi-
cine Research Scholarships.  

The Lions Club of 

Sydney Chinese Inc. 

Function Venue/ Dress Code Date & Time 
Cost per 
person 

August Members Meeting 
 
Sydney Chinese Lions 

Zilver Restaurant Wednesday 
1 August 2012 
 
7:00 for 7:30pm 
 

$30 per 
person 

Zone 4 Meeting  
 
Zone 4, District 201 N5 

Parliament House August 2011 
(exact date TBA) 
 
 

Cost per  
person TBA 

Sydney Chinese Lions  
Annual Health Talk Seminars 
 
Sydney Chinese Lions 

Venue TBA Exact date TNA Free of 
charge 

District N5 Training Day 
 
LCI District 201 N5 

Bankstown Sports Club 9 September 2012 Free of 
charge 

District 201 N5 Convention 
 
District 201 N5 

Lithgow 16-18 November 
2012 

Click link 
below to reg-
ister: http://
www.lionsclubssydney.org
.au/DownloadDocuments/
Conventions/
Registration%20form%
20with%20Hospitality%
20V2_Lithgow.pdf 

Visit us at our Award Winning Website  
www.sydneychineselions.org.au  


